
Dear Church Family, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to share some updates regarding our 

ongoing stewardship projects and the impact they have on our community. 

Project Updates 

• Community Garden: The garden is thriving, and we have successfully harvested our 

first batch of vegetables, which will be donated to local families in need. 

• Building Renovation: Progress is underway on the renovation of our fellowship hall. We 

anticipate completion by the end of next month, which will allow us to host more 

community events. 

• Youth Outreach Program: The program has seen a great increase in participation, with 

over 20 new members joining this month. We are excited about the positive changes it 

has brought to our youth. 

How You Can Help 

If you would like to get involved, please consider volunteering your time or making a donation. 

Every little bit helps us continue our mission and reach more individuals in our community. 

Thank You! 

Thank you for your continuous support and prayers. Together, we are making a difference! 

In Christ, 

The Stewardship Committee 


